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RECITAL DEADLINE, CHANGE OF CLASSES OR 

WITHDRAWAL REMINDER 

Reminder the last day to register for Recital is Jan. 

31st! 

Any changes to classes, withdrawals, etc. must be 

done before that date. We will not be able to transfer 

recital registration to another class thereafter. Additional 

fees will occur. 

Per your signed policy, withdrawals must be completed 

on a CPDC withdrawal form and turned into the office 

before the end of the month to avoid further fees.  

Emails, phone calls or verbal notices with not be 

accepted as withdrawal notice. You may pick up a 

withdrawal form at the front desk or via email.  

 

 

 

PARENT’S NIGHT OUT 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

BRING A FRIEND WEEK, JAN. 13TH-18TH 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY!!! 

 

Wishing All of January Birthdays a very Happy Birthday! 

Check out the Birthday Board at the Studio for the list of 

dancers who are celebrating! 

 

                                       

             

IT’S COLD AND FLU SEASON 
Cold and Flu season is upon. Please help keep the 

dancers and studio as healthy and clean as 

possible by washing your hands frequently and 

using hand sanitizer (we have lots of it dispersed 

throughout the studio) 

If your dancer has a fever please keep them home 

until they are fever free for 24 hours.             

UPCOMING DATES:  
Jan. 13-18th: Bring a Friend Week 

Jan. 24th: Parent’s Night Out 

Jan. 31st: Deadline for Recital Registration 

March 16-22nd: Studio Closed for Spring Break 

May 16th – 22nd: Recital Picture Week 

May 25th: Studio Closed for Memorial Day 

June 5th: Last Day of Classes 

June 6th: Recital Day 


